
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 16th May 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are all very pleased with the success so far of new use of Seesaw.  Thank you to everyone who has used 

this app, viewed and commented upon all any uploads that have taken place. 

 

Each family should have had their QR reading document sent home.  This can be used to set up more than 

one account to enable multi adult access at home.  If you need any support in setting up adult accounts 

please do let the office know and I will ensure we support you through the process. 

 

The children are loving being able to share and celebrate their learning successes with our school 

community and now they are competent in the use and functionality of the app, we would like to extend 

their access to enable use at home.  Today your child will bring home their class QR code in paper form.  

This will allow children to access the app from home and upload photographs, notes, videos etc.  These will 

all need approving by the class teacher before they ‘go live’ on the ‘Feed View’. 

 

We hope that this form of networking is supporting parents/carers with knowing what children are learning 

in school and also giving you an opportunity to look at up and coming learning themes in advance as this 

approach really does put the children at an advantage. 

 

If you have any questions or queries please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

